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December 14, 2020 

 
 
 

BY RESS 
 

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2020-0035 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. - Licence No. ED-2002-0573 
Decision Confirmation 

 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
On August 17, 2020, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) submitted its IRM Application 
to the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”) for rates effective January 1, 2021.  A Decision 
was issued by the OEB on December 10th, 2020.   
 
KWHI has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and notes an inaccuracy in the 
Retail Service Charges – Notice of Switch letter.  The charge listed on KWHI’s draft rate 
order is $2.04.  KWHI’s IRM Rate Generator determined the charge for the Notice of 
Switch letter to be $2.08.  In addition, in Decision EB–2020-0285 issued December 3rd, 
2020 regarding inflationary adjustment for energy retailer service charges, the Notice of 
Switch letter is listed as $2.08.   
 
Contact the undersigned should you require any further information. 
 

       
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 Original Signed By:  
 
Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CPA, CGA  
Vice President Finance & CFO 
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